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     We have had a great start to Sunday School. We would love  

to see faces we haven’t seen in a while and we would love for the  

kids to invite their friends to join us. By student request we are  

going to start the New Testament books of the Bible this week. 

 

 

Advent this year begins December 3, 2023. We will prepare 

for the advent season mid November and make Advent 

wreaths in class. Our special event Cookies & Crafts with 

Claus will be held on December 10, 2023.  

 

 

 

The children will be involved with setting up and monitoring 

the Jesse tree. Our plan is to have the tree up the Sunday  

before Thanksgiving. If you know a family that could use our 

support contact Michele Stine.  

 

 

 

There will be no Sunday School November 26, December 24 & December 31. 

For more information about the Children’s Ministry program or volunteering         

at Mt. Carmel contact Michele Stine.  Michele.Stine@hopemtcarmel.org 


